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Unbelievable how much this bill would affect every worker and business in Oregon. 

Will effectively shut down industry across most of the state. Wish the powers that be 

could actually think before ever coming up with a plan to be like California.  One can 

see how this type of thinking has changed lives and ability to utilize neccessary 

means for protection of citizens.  


